New Highland Elementary School

Site-Based Decision Meeting


July 10, 2006
The SBDM was called to order at 2:30 p.m.

Members present were: J.D. Duncan, Kim Sweet, Renee Cox, Rebecca Higdon, Pancy Jones and Connie Goff.

The council reviewed the financials report for May.  Mr. Duncan made a motion to approve the report.  Mrs. Sweet seconded and the motion carried.

The council reviewed the May minutes.  Mrs. Cox made a motion to approve to the minutes.  Mr. Duncan seconded and the motion carried.

The council discussed Mrs. Noreida Reesor’s request for a stipend for being the Title 1/Volunteer Coordinator.  Mrs. Goff made a motion that the coordinator position remains an unpaid duty.  Mr. Duncan seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Mrs. Goff gave the SBDM a briefing of the 2006-2007 Title 1 budget.  Mrs. Noreida Reesor will have a budget for expenditures in the future and will bring it to the council for approval.

The council recommended the following hires for the upcoming year.  Miranda Miles to replace Nannette Martinez as a special education assistant, Melissa Haulsey to replace Tammy Johnston as a library assistant, Brandon Miles to replace Rhonda Nolan as a 5th grade teacher.

Mrs. Sego gave the SBDM committee the school literacy plan to review.  The committee will meet in August to discuss any questions about literacy plan.

Mrs. Goff made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 3:10 p.m.  Mrs. Jones seconded motion.  Motion carried.

Respectfully,

Connie Goff

